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James O'Reilly
Latigo Wind Park, LLC
2700 Homestead Road, Suite 210
Park City, Utah 84098

P.O_ Box 2757

Portland, preEon 97208-2757

1033 NE 6ch Avenue

Por[land, Oregon 97232

RE: Latigo Wind Park, LLC / LGIQ!?384 —Complete Application Acl~owledgement

Dear Mr. O'ReilIy:

Pacif~Corp aclaiowledges receipt April 25, 2011, of Latigo Wind Park, LLC ("Interconnection

Customer") completed site control submission, which completes its original request application,

submitted March 30, 2011, for the proposed interconnection of Interconnecrion Customer's 59.2 MWs

Large Generating Facility to be interconnected with Pinto substation at 138kV pursuant to PacifiCorp'
s

Standard Large Generator Interconnection Procedures, Part 4 of PacifiCorp's Open Access Transmi
ssion

Tariff, Federal Energy Regulatory Commission Electric Tariff, Volume No. 11 ("Interconnectio
n

Procedures").

Interconnection Customer's application for interconnection is hereby deemed complete. Pursuant to

Section 383.2 and 3833 of the Interconnection Procedures, enclosed is a copy of your applicarion and a
n

example of PacifiCorp's standard form Interconnection Feasibility Study Agreement. Paci
fiCorp will be

contacting Interconnection G~stomer to make arrangements for a Scoping Meeting pursuant to Se
ction

383.4 of the Interconnection Procedures.

Please be aware that based on our experience with actual interconnection projects, it may be unlikel
y that

your project will be able to meet your requested In-Service Date of December 31, 201
2. Based upon

historical averages, the study process that PacifiCorp undertakes to evaluate the possible i
mpacts of

interconnecting your proposed generation facility takes approximately 12 months. Constructi
on, if

required, may take an additional 18 months or more depending upon the specific requirements 
associated

with your project.

Each project is unique, and the individual requirements associated with your project may require more o
r

less time to interconnect your proposed generation facility and as stated, the proposed December 201
2

date is not compatible with these averages. Please submit a revised In-Service date that is

consistent with these averages or co~rtact your account manager, Tom Fishback, at 503-813-5102.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (503) 813-6102.

Sincerely,

~v~

Tom Fishback
PacifiCorp
Account Manager


